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June 2018

Dear Woodside Families,

It is hard to believe our school year is already coming to an end. As Tko‘hk jou'
June is upon us, we can look back on the amazing memories of the or Q
wonderful year we have had together. From concerts, to poetry cafes, to E |
school wide parades, our year has been full of marvelous experiences. We 37‘20« ‘jQQT‘.

thank you for allowing us to share those experiences with your children.

As you look toward summer vacation, please keep in mind that
these months are a great time to continue practicing very important skills with your children. Please
continue to read with your child daily, as this is the single most important way you can support their
learning. Our summer reading challenge is “Get into the Rhythm of Reading” and is supported by Field
Library. You can also use everyday activities such as eating, shopping, or walking to different locations to
incorporate math skills and practice. Something as simple as eating blueberries can turn into an exciting
mathematical problem where the student can practice addition, subtraction, or even division--by sharing
equally amongst family or friends. Writing a daily journal of activities or writing letters to best friends are
other fun learning activities to incorporate. The summer is not only a time of fun, sun, and relaxation; it can
be a time of learning to widen children’s horizons and get them ready for the next school year.

For those students moving into first grade, we cannot wait to see you in September! For those
moving on to second grade, we wish you a successful, enjoyable, and amazing time at Oakside! We invite
you to come back and visit us. Have a happy, safe, and book-filled summer!

Sincerely,

Colleen Hardiman
Principal



Tue

Jun 5,2018 @® 9:30-10:30am POSTPONED Woodside Grade 1 Field Day
® 7-11:59pm Board of Education Meeting 1072 Elm Street Peekskill NY 10566
Th
Jul; 7,2018 @® 9:30-10:30am Woodside Kindergarten Field Day
@® 6:30-7:30pm Parent Workshop
Eri
Jrllm 8,2018 ® 4-6pm Kindergarten Screening Fair
Sat ® 9am-12 Kind S ing Fai
Jun 9, 2018 am pm indergarten Screening Fair
Tue ® 9:30-10:30 Woodside Grade 1 Field D
Jun 12, 2018 : :30am oodside Grade 1 Field Day
Wed ® 9:30-10:30 Rain Date: Woodside Kind ten Field D
Jun 13,2018 : :30am ain Date: Woodside Kindergarten Field Day
Thu .
Jun 14,2018 ® Allday Woodside Book Swap
® 7-11:59pm PTO Town Hall Meeting/Officer Elections
hon ® 5-9 Special BOE Meeting - Executive Sessi
Jun 18,2018 pm pecia eeting - Executive Session
® 6:30-11:59pm PTO Volunteer Recognition at Steel Imaginations Gallery
Tue ® 7-1159 Board of Education Meeti
Jun 19,2018 :59pm oard of Education Meeting
Fri
Jun 22,2018 ® Allday 4th Quarter Ends
® Allday Early Release for Professional Learning Academy (No PM Pre-K; Last Day for AM Pre-K)

® Allday Last Day of School



